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Iilinois Health Facilities and Services Review Board
525 West Jefferson
Springfield, IL 62761

RE: Notice of Completion - Project # 15-040
Rockford Memorial Hospital - Riverside Boulevard Campus
Medical Clinics Building
Dear Ms. Avery,

Please accept this document as notice of completion for the above-referenced project.

This project was approved by the State Board on November 18, 2015 and involves the
establishment of a new medical office building.

The first patient was seen at the clinic on Monday, January 7, 2019.

As noted on our annual report which was submitted in December 2018, the legal name of
Rockford Memorial Hospital” is now “Javon Bea Hospital,” to honor the accomplishments of Javon R.
Bea, Chief Executive Officer of Mercy Health Corporation. The name change was registered with the
Illinois Secretary of State on September 27, 2018.
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Paul Van Den Heuvel
Vice President of Legal Affairs & General Counsel






